
Town of Gramercy 
Planning Commission Meeting 

March 4, 2024 
 

Roll Call: Gary Waguespack, Alex Gerhold, Travis Bourgeois, Bryant Lewis, Cathey Allen-  
All present 
 
Visitor- Craig Calcagno (Alderman) 
 

Public Comments 
Cathey expressed concerns of vehicles speeding and traveling the wrong way on South 
Mulberry St. Could not give specific information regarding time of day or specific 
vehicles. Alex will pass this information to his fellow Officers. 
Bryant stated that his neighbors in the 700 block of North Montz St. were asking him if 
they could remove green flags that were left in their yards from the Town doing work in 
the area. Alex will check with Scott Blank. 
 

Old Business 
The committee discussed voting a Vice-Chairperson into position. The committee 
decided to fill this position as needed since no one has volunteered for the position. At 
this time the committee will leave this position open. The committee members will fill in 
as needed when the chairman is absent. 
 
Mr. Dean Millet’s request for subdividing his property will be voted on at the 3-11-24 
Council meeting. 
 
The revision to the mobile home ordinance will be voted on at the 3-11-24 Council 
meeting. 
 
Code Enforcement- Alex notified the committee that Bobby Faucheux has sited 4 
properties in town and fining one owner at $500 for blight. 
 
The Gramercy Police Department has started to site vehicle owners for blighted vehicles. 
 
             New Business 
There was no new business to discuss. 
 
              Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm with a motion from Cathey Allen and seconded 
by Travis Bourgeois. 


